NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Clearwater Underground Water Conservation District (CUWCD) will hold a public
hearing and consider adopting the proposed revisions to the District Management Plan at
1:30 p.m., January 13, 2016 at the District Headquarters located at 700 Kennedy Court

Belton, Texas. Copies of the revised Management Plan are available for review at the
CUWCD office and on the CUWCD website at http://www.cuwcd.org.

Contact CUWCD at 254-933-0120 for additional information.

Dated: December 18, 2015
CLEARWATER UNDERGROUND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
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